Operation Christmas Child

In July/August, as a church we will collect School Supplies.

e This year we will collect and pack shoeboxes for older children
(ages 10-14).
e A collection bin and display is located in the church foyer.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES - **Highly Needed**

e Black/Blue Pens
Pencil Sharpeners
Crayons

Watercolor Paints
6" x 9" Notebooks/Notepads
Paper

Coloring Books
Solar Calculators**
Scissors**

Pink Erasers**
Markers**

Colored Pencils**
Pencil Cases*
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In September, if your family would like to collect and pack
shoeboxes as a family for children (ages 2-4, 5-9, or 10-14) we will
make shoeboxes available for you.

In October, As a church we will collect Personal and Other Valued
Items (ages 10-14). Families can also Build a Shoebox Online or
donate directly to OCC Samaritan's Purse!

In November, As a church we will pack shoeboxes on Saturday,
November 9 from 10am-12pm at VVAG. Every year we track
where the shoeboxes are shipped to see where they went.
Families can drop shoe boxes off at the church by Sunday,
November 10 so that we can pray over all the boxes (All boxes
should have a shipping label - appx $10 each).

If you have questions, please contact Cindy A.
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